
NSFS  Conference  –  second
announcement
It is with great pleasure that the Danish NSFS chairmanship
invites all our Nordic and international colleagues to the
next regular NSFS Conference in Denmark, 24 – 27 August 2015.

The Conference page with the second announcement and further
information on the conference is now ready.

https://nsfs.org/?p=462
https://nsfs.org/?p=462
http://nsfs.org/?page_id=398

